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READING PLANNING COMMISSION 

CITY OF READING, MI 

May 22, 2023 

The meeting was called to order by chair Chuck Hartshorn at 6:32 p.m. at Reading City Hall. 

Present were Chuck Hartshorn, Warren Bartels, Chad Penney, and Melani Matthews.  Absent 

was Kendra Stump.  Also present were Alan Beeker and Kym Blythe.  Chad made a motion, 

seconded by Chuck, to approve the March minutes.  Motion carried 4-0.  The agenda was 

accepted as presented.  There were no public comments. 

NEW BUSINESS:  None. 

OLD BUSINESS:  Alan shared an outline of a possible City of Reading Park System Plan for review 

and comments.  Discussion centered on goals, wishes, recommendations or dreams.  Initial 

focus for changes, improvements, or additions would likely center on existing park or recreation 

areas.  Alan will update the Plan including the brainstorming list of many ideas, possibilities, and 

suggestions.  Regular maintenance would also likely be an ongoing concern. 

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR REPORT:  Alan shared that we have received two compliance permit 

applications, one for signage, and one for a storage building. 

NEXT MEETING:  Originally scheduled for June 26th, but will be changed to June 19th following 

discussion in the TIFA meeting.  It will be posted. 

With no further comments, Chad made a motion, seconded by Warren, to adjourn at 7:12.  

Motion carried 4-0. 

 


